
  
 

        

 

 
 

  
     

              
        

7th July 2020 

Dear parents, 

 
As we have not been able to run our usual transition events to support our children moving up to their 

next year group in September, we will be giving all children the opportunity to meet with their new 
teacher (at a social distance) on the school field next week.  The first part of the academic year after 

the summer will also be devoted to a more thorough transition period to ensure all children feel 
completely at ease in their new surroundings. 

 

Our class structure will be staying the same next year and the table below explains which adults will 
be with each class.   

 
Class  Teacher 

 
Wren Class 

Early Years 
 

Teacher 
Mrs. Jo Yelland  

Teaching Assistant 
Mrs. Carol Skeens 

 

Robin Class 
Years 1 & 2 

 

Teachers 

Mrs. Jane Jenkinson  (Mon – Wed noon) 
Mrs. Alison Totman (Wed noon – Friday) 

Teaching Assistants 
Mrs. Claire Spencer, Mrs. Amanda Smith, Mrs. Lindsey Morgan 

 

Woodpecker Class 
Years 3 & 4 

 

Teachers 

Mrs. Rebecca Holden (Mon – Wed) 
Mrs. Jenny Upjohn (Thurs – Fri) 

Teaching Assistants 

Miss. Sharon Jones & Mrs.Sue Ireland 
 

 

Pheasant Class 
Years 5 & 6 

 

Teachers 

Mr. Dan Taylor 
Mrs. Abigail Kern (Thurs) 

Teaching Assistant 
Mrs. Nichola Goman 

 
We appreciate that Robin class will be slightly larger than usual next year and, as a result, have 
increased our adult to child ratio to take account of this.  We are also establishing a new outdoor 

learning area solely for Robin class, which will be used daily to enhance the children’s learning.  If you 

will have a child in Robin Class next year and would like to discuss anything with me about this 
provision, please do not hesitate to give me a call.    

 
We are really looking forward to seeing all your children back in school next week for a fantastic final 

week of the school year.  
 

Best wishes, 
 

 
Adrian King  

Head teacher 
 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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